
 

 

Newsletter:  02 13 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
We are so pleased that we have been able to update our 

School Prospectus and it's now a lovely modern glossy 

brochure.  

To advertise the school we are very keen to get these out 

into local organisations e.g. Nurseries, pre school, estate 

agents. If you can help to distribute these please contact 

the office. 

It was lovely to see all our visitors and children enjoying 

their Christmas Lunch on Wednesday. Thank you to Tracey 

and her team for all their hard work. 

Christmas Extravaganza 

Our PTA will be serving refreshments on Monday from 

1pm, Tuesday from 5.30pm and Wednesday from 3pm. We 

look forward to seeing you. 

We still have a few tickets available, if you would like any 

please contact the office. 

Swap Shop 

Thank you to those parents who have already sent in 

donations for the Christmas swap shop which will take 

place on Tuesday 13th December. We are still collecting 

presents suitable for a mum, dad, and brothers and sisters, 

such as small bubble bath, talc, soap, pens, pencils, 

chocolates, sweets, gloves, socks etc.  

 

Everyone is most welcome to our Carol service and Nativity 

in St Peter’s Church next Friday 16th December at 2pm. 

 

 

Notices 

Headlice We have had cases of headlice reported please 

check your child’s hair carefully and treat if necessary. 

Impetigo  is a common and highly contagious skin infection that 

causes sores and blisters. It's not usually serious and often 

improves within a week of treatment. We have had cases 

reported to us. Please consult your pharmacy or doctor for 

further advice regarding treatment.  

Christmas Tree Festival the school choir will be taking part in 

this festival on Saturday 10th, we will be performing at 3pm. If 

your child is taking part please meet at the church by 2.50pm. 

 

Certificates 

 

In our assembly this week certificates were 

awarded to:  

 

Jack Barrow, Max Stevenson, Kaiden 
Williams, Evie Kent, Jacob Leonard,  
Faith Whitney and Shaun MacBryde 

 

 

Happy Birthday! 

 

 

Henry Baker 

Notices 
Class Taw Notices: 
Your child has been told today what day they 
will be presenting their homework next week. 
There is also a timetable on the classroom 
door. There will be no new spellings until Jan-
uary.  
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PRE-SCHOOL 

Thank you to everyone for wearing their Christmas jumpers/accessories, so far we have 
seen a wonderful selection of Father Xmas', Snowmen and Reindeers. This will continue 
until we finish on Friday 16th December, which will be our last day of this Autumn term. 
Children are busy completing their Christmas Craft ready to bring home and surprise their 
parents/carers next week as well as still practicing their repertoire of Christmas songs to 
entertain family members on Thursday 15th, as well as enjoying their Christmas Party!  
Alongside this the children have still been busy accessing the curriculum inside and out! 

Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm Monday – Friday and accepts Early Years 
Funding, where 3/4yr olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We are also an ap-
proved setting to accept 2gether funding for 2yr olds. For further information or if you 
would like to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019 or email us at:-  pre-
schoolbf@gmail.com   

CHRISTMAS TREE FESTIVAL This Saturday and Sunday in the Parish Church. 2 - 6pm.  A rec-
ord number of 45 trees will be on display.  Refreshments served and live music throughout both 
afternoons including the School Choir.   
St Peter's Recipe Book on sale at a bargain knockdown price of £2, ideal for a stocking filler.  A 
warm welcome to everybody. 
spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per class. Please 
contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com  
 
BABY AND TODDLER GROUP   
The children loved playing with our newly donated toys.  We painted pine cones and sprayed them gold for a 
Christmassy look, they looked great! 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and toddlers 
from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For further infor-
mation, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 

Our P.T.A  
 
Club 59 
Well done to Sarah Judge who won£22.50 with number 31. 
 
Christmas disco tonight: 
KS1 5.30-6.30 
KS2 6.45-7.45 
£1 on the door, hope you all have a great time. 
 
Christmas extravaganza plays 
 
We still need a few helpers on the refreshments table on Tuesday evening and Wednesday afternoon. Donations 
of mince pies and mulled wine to be handed in by Monday morning please. 
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BRATTON FLEMING SPORTS CLUB: 
Thursday 22nd December - CAPTAIN COCONUT Bubble Show 6.30pm-7.15pm All families welcome, free 
entry! Followed by Xmas Draw @ 8pm (£100 cash prize + bottles, chocs etc. squares available @ £1 each ask 
at the bar) complimentary mince pies, glass of mulled wine 
 
Friday 23rd December - open from 1pm (happy hour 5pm-7pm) 
Xmas Day - open 11am-2pm 
Boxing Day - open from 3pm 
Tuesday 27th December - Clay Shoot at South West Shooting School 10am then back to the Sports 
Club 1pm for nibbles and drinks, 20 places available. 
New Years Eve - over 30 v under 30 football match 11am KO 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) 
Friday Klub - youth club open Friday 16th December 6pm-8pm for ages 9-15yrs £2 entry.   
  
LEANNE FOSTER FITNESS TRAINER Ladies fitness and toning classes now running at the Kabin lo-
cated within Bratton Fleming Sports Club car park. Every Sunday and Tuesday @ 7pm. Booking es-
sential as spaces are limited and the classes have become extremely popular.  45 minute class £5 per 
class. Please contact Leanne on 07789995048/01598710016 or email leannefosterfitness@gmail.com  
 
LIFE DRAWING GROUP  we meet every Thursday evening at The Kabin (situated at the Bratton Flem-
ing Sports Club) 7.30-9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self taught ses-
sion you just turn up and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available 
if you would like to give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact Louise 07758077089 
email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.com or join our Facebook (Bratton Fleming Life Drawing 
Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
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